
 

 

Good Morning to everyone,  

 

I hope you’re all well and healthy. 

It is now the end of the rainy season and the warm weather has finally begun. I’m sure all of you 

are looking forward to your summer vacation, but, for me, this time of the year is a bit of a sad 

time because I have to go back to South Africa. 

I would like to thank everyone at Yasugi High School for their support over the past three years. 

No matter how busy you all were, you always made time to answer my questions and talk to me. 

Everyone at Yasugi High School was always so positive and full of energy that it was an absolute 

joy to come in to work. 

I really appreciate the fact that I had a chance to meet everyone here at Yasugi High school. I will 

always be proud to have worked at this school. 

To the students,  

I’m really sad that I have to say goodbye to you! You have always been bright, creative, funny 

students and I know that you will do well in the future. I’m going to miss you so much. You have 

helped create many wonderful memories of my time in Japan. I’ll never forget that. Please keep 

studying English and have fun in your classes in the future. 

In my home language, we have a saying that goes like “Tse di sa Kopaneng ke Dithaba”. Translated 

to English, this simply means that only mountains can’t meet again because mountains don’t 

move. I hope that someday our paths will cross again. So, from me, this is not a final goodbye but 

rather a see you later! And until then: Goodluck, take care and stay blessed. Thank you!  

 


